
H.E.A.L. 
Healthcare
Invitation to the 
Gathering & Website 
Launch Celebration!
August 16, 2024
10:00 am to 1:00 pm
University of Northern British Columbia, 
Northern Medical Program Building,  
3333 University Way, Lheidli T’enneh Territory, 
Prince George, BC

This is a hybrid event, a Zoom link is available. 

TO RSVP:  
Scan the QR Code and fill in 
the online form, or  
email harc@unbc.ca

The Hearts-based Education and 
Anti-colonial Learning Project brings 
together artists, writers, activists, 
and people with lived experience to 
create arts-based anti-oppression 
learning materials for healthcare 
educators, professionals, and 
practitioners. Our goal is to use 
the arts to address oppressive 
behaviours and attitudes that we all 
hold and that permeate healthcare 
systems and culture. The learning 
modules provided on the H.E.A.L. 
Healthcare website address the 
longstanding and well-established 
evidence that health disparities 
exist because of racist, colonial, 
able-body/minded, geographic, 
economic, and gendered inequities.
We hope you can join us as we 
celebrate the launch of this free, 
online open-access resource for 
learners across so-called Canada. 

If you have any questions, 
please email 

harc@unbc.ca 

healhealthcare.ca
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